
I am contacting you regarding the above matter as I am opposed to the proposed increase in size 
to the sign. I will not be attending the meeting this Wed, but am opposed to the variance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
C. Jill Rieke 
 
2955 Hilltop Drive  
(neighbor directly across street from 2900 Jackson Ave) 
 


